THE PHILADELPHIA PARKING AUTHORITY

In Re: Safety Camera Installation :
Schedule : Board Order No, 15-001

ORDER

Taxicab safety cameras are schedule to be in place in all Philadelphia taxicabs on
or before February 23, 2015. Due to technical complications and operational limitations
of both third party suppliers and taxicab owners, and upon review of the request by
several Philadelphia taxicab owners, including Gene Sterin, President of 215 Get A Cab,
the Taxicab and Limousine Division (“TLD”) is hereby ordered to reschedule vehicle
inspections conducted pursuant to 52 Pa. Code § 1017.71(b) to a date beginning after
August 15, 2015.

This extension is granted in order to provide additional time for suppliers and
taxicab owners to coordinate the installation of compliant camera systems. The TLD
may schedule safety camera inspections at any time upon the voluntary request of a
taxicab owner, but no owner shall be compelled to present a vehicle for a safety camera
system inspection before August 15, 2015.
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ORDER ADOPTZD: February 24, 2015
ORDER ENTERED: February 24, 2015



